
 

 

August 11, 2020 

 

James J. Judge 

President, Chairman, Chief Executive Officer 

Eversource Energy 

56 Prospect Street 

Hartford, Connecticut 06103 

 

Dear Mr. Judge, 

 

In consideration of Storm Isaias and recent delivery rate increases, the Connecticut 

General Assembly's Energy and Technology Committee will be conducting a hearing on 

Eversource and its affiliates. The scope of the hearing will cover Eversource's storm 

management response, delivery charges, initiatives to improve the grid, and investments 

made in linemen.  

 

Our hopes are to strengthen residents' confidence in Eversource, prevent further 

exorbitant rate increases, and strengthen storm preparedness. We respectfully request 

your attendance at the hearing and look forward to working collaboratively together on 

behalf of Eversource customers. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
State Representative David Arconti   State Senator Norm Needleman 

Energy and Technology House Chair           Energy and Technology Senate Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

State Senator Paul Formica    State Representative Charles Ferraro 

Ranking Member     Ranking Member 


